
        

 

 

 

CAMPUS SCHOOL IIT KANPUR 

             NOTICE For Classes KG to V 
 

 
 

 
 
Dear Parent, 

 

This is to inform you that there will be a short program in the school on the occasion of Teachers' Day on Thursday, 

September 5, 2019. The timings for the students of classes KG to V will be from 7:50 am to 10:15 am.There will be a short 

break in between. Students should come in school uniform and bring books for first two periods only. 

 
You are requested not to send any gifts, eatables for the teachers. Only flowers/ handmade cards are welcome. 
 
Thanks 
 
Principal 
 

 


